
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 11th May 2020 

MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 
MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 

Dear Families, 

 

I hope that you all managed to enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend and made the most of 

the glorious weather. Please encourage your children to write and send their letters as 

part of my ‘children’s challenge’. This gives them a purpose to write but also really makes 

me smile! Thank you in advance 😊 

 

I am sure that you have all heard the Prime Minister’s suggested next steps on moving 

the country forward from ‘lockdown’. One of these suggestions is that children from 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 may be the first to return to school in some way from early 

June. As yet, schools have no more information than you do about this plan and we are 

awaiting further guidance form the Department for Education. I would very much like 

school to be ‘alive’ again but can only do so when we are sure that this is safe for the 

staff and children.  

 

To ensure that children feel connected to their school we now have our own story 

library. Click or copy and paste the link below to access a range of stories read by staff. 

These will be updated regularly and means that your child can hear stories from staff 

throughout the school and not just their own year group.  There is also a selection of 

piano playing pieces by Mrs Jones - Homelearning.sandringham.kite.academy  

 

Being apart from their classes has been as hard for the staff as it has been for the 

children. It is so important that the children continue to feel connected with us and 

school. With this in mind we have created a short video for the children with messages 

from the staff. We hope that they enjoy seeing and hearing from us all. 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 

A message from the Sandringham family https://youtu.be/0PklS3VVj14 

Thank you to Mrs Jones for accompanying on the piano and to her daughter Ellie for 

bringing all of the clips and photos together.  

Finally, a huge well done to Hedgehogs Class for being this weeks winners of the 

Mathletics challenge. Together they achieved 19, 891 points. Congratulations also to the 

schools top scorers – Tristen Williams (Hedgehogs), Harrison Hall (Hedgehogs), Logan 

Roberts (Moles) and Zach McGraw (Otters).  

 

Keep safe, keep smiling and hope to see you soon. 

Mrs Money 😊 

 

  

  

https://youtu.be/0PklS3VVj14

